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Gina Gresch

From: robert lucas <robmlucas@yahoo.com>
Sent: Monday, February 14, 2022 12:32 PM
To: Kail Decker
Cc: Rebecca Grill; Jenny Slivka; Nicholas Cerwin; Gina Gresch
Subject: Re: RE:

Attention, 
As discussed, I regretfully will surrender the Class B licenses for R&K Entertainment Enterprises, LLC, d/b/a Slurp-N-Burp 
Fun Bar at 1454 S. 92 St. with the intention to re-apply for said license as soon as possible.  I appreciate your attention, 
assistance and cooperation in this matter.  I look forward to advancing my business interests in the city of West Allis with 
the same pride and dedication as before but with new energy and vigor in the very near future.  Best to you all as we 
move the City of West Allis forward. 
 
Thank you, 
Robert M. Lucas, Owner 
 
  
 
On Tuesday, February 1, 2022, 08:39:49 PM CST, Kail Decker <kdecker@westalliswi.gov> wrote:  
 
 
Mr. Lucas, 
 
As discussed at the meeting tonight, you may surrender your Class B licenses by February 14 to avoid non-renewal.   
 
If you choose to surrender the licenses, you may apply for a new license at any later time.  If you do not surrender the 
licenses, the council will non-renew your license, which means you will not be able to apply for a new license for 12 
months. 
 
The only thing you need to do to surrender the licenses is reply to all on this email and say "I surrender the Class B 
licenses for R&K Entertainment Enterprises, LLC, d/b/a Slurp-N-Burp Fun Bar at 1454 S. 92 St" 
 
Feel free to reach out to me with any questions. 
 
Kail 
 

Kail Decker 
City Attorney | City Attorney's Office 
City of West Allis 
7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, WI 53214 
Dept: 414‐302‐8450 

thatswhywestallis.com  

 

From: robert lucas <robmlucas@yahoo.com> 
Sent: Monday, January 31, 2022 3:33 PM 
To: Nicholas Cerwin <NCerwin@westalliswi.gov>; Gina Gresch <GGresch@westalliswi.gov> 
Cc: Rebecca Grill <RGrill@westalliswi.gov>; Jenny Slivka <JSlivka@westalliswi.gov>; Kail Decker 
<KDecker@westalliswi.gov> 
Subject: RE:  
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I will see you tomorrow.  Thank you for the notice.  
 
Robert Lucas 

Sent from Yahoo Mail on Android 
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Mr. Lucas, 

  

Please confirm receipt of the notice from the Clerk’s office. If you’ve rectified the issue with the Department of Revenue, 
please let the city know.  

  

Nicholas Cerwin 
Principal Assistant City Attorney | City Attorney's Office 
City of West Allis 
7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, WI 53214 
Dept: 414-302-8450 
thatswhywestallis.com 

  

From: Gina Gresch <GGresch@westalliswi.gov>  
Sent: Wednesday, January 26, 2022 3:27 PM 
To: robert lucas <robmlucas@yahoo.com> 
Cc: Rebecca Grill <RGrill@westalliswi.gov>; Jenny Slivka <JSlivka@westalliswi.gov>; Nicholas Cerwin 
<NCerwin@westalliswi.gov>; Kail Decker <KDecker@westalliswi.gov> 
Subject:  

  

Good Afternoon Mr. Lucas, 

The Notice of Non-Renewal of the Class B Liquor & Malt Licenses for R&K 
Entertainment Enterprises, LLC, d/b/a Slurp-N-Burp Fun Bar, Robert Lucas, Agent at 
1454 S. 92 St., originally served on you July 1, 2021, has been scheduled for a 
continued appearance on Tuesday, February 1, 2022, at 7:00 P.M. during the recess 
meeting for the License and Health Committee in Room 128 of City Hall located at 
7525 W. Greenfield Avenue, West Allis, WI 53214.  

During this meeting, you will be required to admit or deny the allegations in the original 
notice of non-renewal and a continued hearing date may be scheduled going forward. 
Failure to appear for this meeting may result in adverse findings by the committee or 
common council.  

Gina Gresch, MMC/WCPC 
Deputy City Clerk | Clerk's Office 
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City of West Allis 
7525 W. Greenfield Ave. | West Allis, WI 53214 
Office: 414-302-8201 
For election questions call 414.302.VOTE 
thatswhywestallis.com 

  

City offices are open to the public with limited hours. City Hall public hours are 11:30 a.m. - 4:30 p.m., Monday - Friday. 
Access to the building will only be available through the south entrance. Visitors to the building will be greeted at our new 
customer service center and, if needed, escorted to their destination within the building. Many City services can be 
accessed online at www.westalliswi.gov/mycityhall or by appointment with specific departments.  
 
The City of West Allis is subject to Wisconsin Statutes related to public records. Unless otherwise exempted from the 
public records law, senders and receivers of City of West Allis e-mail should presume that e-mail is subject to release 
upon request, and is subject to state records retention requirements. See City of West Allis full e-mail disclaimer at 
http://www.westalliswi.gov/emaildisclaimer  


